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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 10:37 AM
To: 'sara.a.isaac@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Keep our future bright - Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning Miss Isaac,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Collin D Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
CRoehner@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6760 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: sara.a.isaac@everyactioncustom.com <sara.a.isaac@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 7:47 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Keep our future bright - Docket: 2020-0000 
 
Dear Clerk Florida PSC Clerk, 
 
Renewable energy is the future: cleaner, cheaper, healthier and greener. 
 
Which side of history will you stand on? Your vote will say. Please stand on the side of right by preserving Florida's net 
metering rules. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sara Isaac 
Orlando, FL 32801 
sara.a.isaac@gmail.com 




